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9th September 2025 

The Friends of Littledean need you!    

Dear Parents, Carers, and Friends,  

We are writing to you with great concern. The Friends of Littledean school have always worked hard to 
raise vital funds, support events, and create special experiences for all of our children. But right now, we 
have lost a lot of members and are at a breaking point.  

Unless more people step forward to help, we will have no choice but to disband the committee. This 
would mean no more summer fairs, Christmas events, Leavers’ discos, Friday Tuck shops, transport for 
school trips or the extra funds that help provide resources and opportunities for our children.  

The reality is simple: we currently have only 2 named committee members (myself and our Treasurer 
Kayleigh) and we cannot keep this going alone. We urgently need new members to join us. Whether you 
can spare an hour at an event, take on a small role, or bring new ideas—every little helps.  

Please make contact with myself or through the school ASAP to find out how you can get involved. 
Without new support, this will be the end of the Friends Committee, and sadly, all the extras our 
children enjoy through it.  

Our children deserve the best school experience possible and we want them to leave with lots of fond 
memories. With your help, we can keep that alive. Without it, we simply cannot continue.  

Please don’t let this be the end.  

  
Amy Evans Vice Chair/Secretary   
On behalf of the Friends of Littledean School  

You can also contact us at: littledeanfriends@outlook.com  

  
 

 


